
 

 

 

CITY OF BLACK DIAMOND 
April 4, 2024 CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION MEETING 

25510 Lawson St., Black Diamond, Washington 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Black Diamond Civil Service 
Commission scheduled for Thursday, April 4, 2024, at 11:00 a.m. in the Council Chambers 
located at 25510 Lawson Street, has been cancelled.  The next regular meeting of the Civil 
Service Commission will be May 2, 2024. 
 

 

DATED this 1st day of April 2024. 
 
Brenda L. Martinez, MMC 
Civil Service Secretary 


